Lindsey Ozbolt

From: CDS User

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 4:25 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: FW: Big Creek Trails Rezone - Pat Deneen
FYI

From: Helberg, Carron [mailto:chelberg@usbr.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 8:43 AM

To: CDS User

Subject: Big Creek Trails Rezone - Pat Deneen

Comments to Kittitas County on RZ-15-00001, SD-15-00002, SD-15-00003:

The Yakima Field Office of the Bureau of Reclamation (DOI), has the following comments on this project:

The bridge over the Kittitas Reclamation District Main Canal is owned by the United States. The proponent will be required to work with the
Bureau of Reclamation as part of this project in order to replace it, which involves transferring ownership of the bridge out of the name of the
United States.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information.
Thanks,

Carron :)

Carron Helberg

Water and Lands Specialist
Burcau of Reclamation
Yakima lField Oflice

1917 Marsh Road

Yakima. WA 98903
309-375-3848. extension 218
chelberg@usbr.gov




